

Regarding bandwidth letter

Nitin Nainwal <nitin.nainwal@ahduni.edu.in>

Wed, 20 Dec at 4:08 PM

To: A.G.Teachers College <agteachers1952@gmail.com>

Cc: AGTC Principal crincipal@agteacherscollege.ac.in, denish.kaneriya@ahduni.edu.in

Dear A.G. Teachers.

Hello, Myself Nitin Nainwal Manager of IT at Ahmedabad University. We have received your query and would love to answer it with all the details.

First of all, I would apologise as We can not provide you with any of the requested documents. We have been providing 50 MBPS bandwidth to A.G. Teachers out of our 1GBPS lease line. This is the shared bandwidth provided in a good gesture and never billed to A.G. Teachers by Ahmedabad University. We cannot provide any invoice or document as we never billed or procured anything in the name of A.G. Teachers.

If you need more information or clarification I could connect you with the management. The document (Letter) on letterheads is not in our authority and you may get that directly from management.

Nitin Nainwal

Manager Information Technology



LL: +91 7961911106

Extn: 1106

Ahmedabad University

Central Campus, Navrangpura,

Ahmedabad 380009

Gujarat, India

www.ahduni.edu.in

Disclaimer: [Quoted text hidden]



I/C Principal

G, TEACHERS COLLEGE, CTL

AHMEDABAD